
College Instructors of Reading Professionals 

Student Conference Attendance Support 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Eligibility:  Applicants must be full-time education majors attending a college or university in 
Illinois.  Undergraduate and graduate students are eligible to apply.   
Stipends:  $100 stipends will be awarded and paid to recipients at the Illinois Reading Council 
Conference in Peoria. This is a non-renewable scholarship. Winners will be able to register at the 
EARLY REGISTRATION price.  You will be invited to attend the CIRP Reception during the 
conference, TBA, to be recognized and receive an additional gift. 
 
Deadline Emailed by:        September 14, 2020 
            Winners notified by email September 21, 2020 
 
EMAIL to: Prof. Kristen Stombres 
      Judson University 
  Kstombres@judsonu.edu             (Please look for a confirmation email) 
 
Please complete the following: 
 
Name __        E-Mail______________________ 
 
Current Address________________________  Phone________________________ 
 
City ______________ State______  Zip_________ 
 
College/University_____________________________ Major_________________________ 
 
Class/level:  Junior        Senior       Graduate                          Hours enrolled this term__________ 
 
IRC Member?    _________     Number?___________ 
Other professional organizations to which you belong? _________________________________ 
Days you plan to attend the IRC Conference -check those that apply 
 
Thursday, October 1 __ ___     Friday, October 2 ___          

 
Have you registered for the conference? ________        
 
Will you receive any other outside support? _ _ If yes, indicate amount and source_________ 
 
Attach a typed statement explaining why you wish to attend the IRC Conference and what 
you hope to gain from your attendance.  Please discuss what ways you are contributing to 
the profession through volunteer work.  Also, discuss your EARLIEST LITERACY 
MEMORY.  

CIRP 

Stipends are available for education majors 
who attend the 2020  
Illinois Reading Council  Conference 
Peoria, Illinois, Oct. 1-2, 2020 


